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September 30, 2016

Ms. Marianne Karth
2800 Ridgecrest Drive
Rocky Mount, NC 27803
Dear Ms. Karth:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your September 23, 2016 request to initiate rulemaking for
comprehensive underride protection.

We will evaluate your request and notify you of our decision.

Sincerely,

2.

R. Osten
Associate Administrator for Rulemaking

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE., Washington, DC 20590



